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Expanded Early Voting Opportunities begin Feb. 24 for March 5 Primary Election  

Loudoun County election officials remind voters that they will have expanded opportunities for 
in-person early voting for the March 5, 2024, presidential primary election beginning Saturday, 
February 24. The last day to vote early in person is Saturday, March 2. 

Extended Hours at the Office of Elections and Voter Registration 

Extended hours for early voting at the Office of Elections and Voter Registration, 750 Miller 
Drive, Suite 150, in Leesburg will include Saturday, February 24, and Saturday, March 2, 9:00 a.m. – 
5:00 p.m. Early voting at the Office of Elections will continue Monday through Friday, 8:30 a.m. – 5:00 
p.m. with the hours extended to 7:00 p.m. February 27 and 29.  

Expanded Early Voting Hours at Satellite Locations 

Additional early voting sites at Carver Senior Center in Purcellville, Claude Moore Recreation 
Center in Sterling and Dulles South Recreation Center in South Riding will be in operation beginning 
Saturday, February 24. The early voting hours at the satellite locations have been expanded to include 
weekdays, Monday, February 26 through Friday, March 1. Exact dates, times and locations are posted 
at loudoun.gov/VoteEarly. 

Voter Registration Deadline 

Although the deadline to register to vote in the March 5 election or to update current voter 
registration information was February 12, voters may register and vote a provisional ballot. 
Information about Same-Day Voter Registration is available from the Virginia Department of Elections. 
Stay Informed  
 

• Text LCVOTES to 888777 to receive text alerts from the Loudoun County Office of 
Elections and Voter Registration or sign up for the Election Update category through Alert 
Loudoun, the county’s email and text notification system.  
 

• Follow the Office of Elections and Voter Registration on Facebook and Twitter. Loudoun 
County Government also posts general information on Facebook and Twitter. 

 

More information about voting in Loudoun County is online at loudoun.gov/vote. 
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